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Dredging and Diving Works at Lascaris Wharf Grand Harbour Valletta. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that dredging and diving 
works will commence with immediate effect at Lascaris Wharf Grand Harbour, Valletta 
 
 The works will take place within an area indicated by a sector of a circle 100m radius centered  in position: 
 

LATITUDE (N)   LONGITUDE (E) 
   
     035° 53. 635’       014° 30. 783’ 
 
When divers are at work they will display the International Code of Signals Flag “A” - ‘I have a driver down 
keep well clear and at low speed’. 
 
The vessel involved in the works is the dredger San Luca. 
 
In view of the above works mariners are to navigate with caution and very slow ‘no wake’ speed.  They are to 
give the above area a wide berth and obey instructions given by Valletta Port Control(Valletta VTS) on VHF 
Channel 12. 
 
 
Position in WGS 84 Datum 
 
 
Chart affected:  BA 177   




